
 

Do you receive Medicaid mental health or substance 
use services, or provide peer support? 

Would you like to share your experience to help improve services? 
 

We would like to hear from you! 
 

 

Who: NYC’s Medicaid Recipients and Peer Advocates. 

What: Meet with NYC Department of Health and Mental 

Hygiene, and other New Yorkers like you, to discuss the changes 

to Medicaid mental health services.  Discussion topics include: 

Health and Recovery Plans (HARP), care management, Home 

and Community Based Services (HCBS), and more! 

Where: NYC Department of Health and Mental Hygiene: 42-09 

28th St.  Long Island City, NY 11101. 

When: Every Month. 

Why: The NYC Regional Planning Consortium (RPC) keeps track 

of the changes to Medicaid. The Participant Steering Group 

brings together New Yorkers who have direct experience with 

mental health and substance use services, to hear about their 

experiences with Medicaid and talk about ways to improve 

services. 
 

If you are interested in joining the Participant Steering Group, or 

have any questions, contact: NYCRPC@health.nyc.gov 
 

 

 
 

Join the New York City 

Department of Health and Mental Hygiene (DOHMH) 

Regional Planning Consortium 

(RPC) Participant Steering Group 

mailto:NYCRPC@health.nyc.gov

